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Office of the Attorney General

December 14, 2021
The Honorable Jena Griswold
Colorado Secretary of State
1700 Broadway
Denver, CO 80290

RE: Correction Request Tracking Nos. 2021-00806
Agency — Public Utilities Commission
4 CCR 723-3

Dear Secretary of State Griswold:

I have reviewed the correction to the accompanying 4 Code of Colorado Regulations
(CCR) 723-3 and determined that the matter being corrected is nonsubstantive.
Nonsubstantive corrections are permitted pursuant to section 24-4-103, C.R.S.
(2021).

The Colorado Public Utilities Commission makes this correction filing to correct 4
CCR 723-3 by fixing a typo in the reserved rules numbering. The correction
replaces 3549 with 3599 on page 20 of 20.
Please do not hesitate to contact me if I may be of further assistance.

Sincerely,

FOR THE ATTORNEY GENERAL

/sl Alex J. Acerra

ALEX J. ACERRA
ASSISTANT ATTORNEY GENERAL

State Services Section

Public Utilities Commission Unit
Telephone: 720.508.6188

Email: alex.acerra@coag.gov



